
As we approach the festive season, we would like to take a
moment to reflect on the successes we've experienced so far
this academic year. The children have shown incredible growth
and resilience, embracing new challenges with enthusiasm and
determination. For a full recap on our recent Primary Phase
Inspector visit, including insights into what this means for our
school’s continued progress, please refer to the detailed letter
sent earlier this term.

We want to extend our gratitude for the thoughtful cards and
gifts shared with our staff. As we step into the Christmas
holidays, we encourage all families to take this opportunity for a
restful break filled with joy.  All the staff at Boorley wish you a
very Merry Christmas and a New Year filled with health and
happiness. We are looking forward to the adventures that lie
ahead in the Spring Term.

Inspiring Minds
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On Monday our children thoroughly enjoyed theChristmas pantomime led by Open Box Theatre!The performance was not only entertaining butalso engaging, with children laughing andparticipating enthusiastically throughout theshow. The cast was genuinely impressed by thebrilliance of the children’s involvement,highlighting how wonderfully they engaged withthe storyline and characters. It was fantastic tosee all the children across the school includedand enjoying the experience as they immersedthemselves in the magic of the pantomime. Ahuge thank you to the funding raised by the PTAto enable this experience for the children.

https://www.boorleyparkprimary.org/


A reminder that the date for the Promoting the

Inclusion of Neurodiversity in Schools (PINS) workshop

with Rosie, one of our SEND advisors, has been

rearranged to Thursday 23rd January at 9am. This

important session aims to provide a supportive and

confidential space for parents to seek advice, discuss

challenges and share experiences with one another.

We encourage you to take advantage of this

opportunity to engage with Rosie and connect with

fellow parents navigating similar journeys. 

Nurturing Futures

On Wednesday our whole school community came together for a
fantastic Christmas Carol event held on the playground. The
sense of togetherness and community spirit was truly uplifting,
reminding us of the joy and warmth this season brings.

A special thank you goes out to Miss Ozanne and Mrs Gray for
their  coordination and leadership in organising this lovely event.
Their hard work and dedication ensured that everyone could
participate in the fun and celebrate the spirit of Christmas. We
are also incredibly grateful to all the families who joined us in the
singing — this made it a wonderful and memorable event for our
whole school community. We look forward to more shared
moments of joy in the new year!

Strengthening
Community
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KEY Dates
December 

Friday 20th December - Last Day of Term 

Monday 23rd December 2024 – Friday 3rd January 2025 Christmas Holidays

January 2025
First Day of Spring Term - Monday 6th January 
Monday 6th January - 9:00-9:20am - Year 1 Parent Workshop 
Thursday 16th January - 9:00-11:00am - Year R - Little City Workshop in School
Friday 24th January - Year 2 Trip to Blue Reef Aquarium

February 2025
Tuesday 4th February 2:45-3pm Year 3 Parent Workshop - In the Hall
Wednesday 5th February 9:30-10:00am Year 2 - Fox Class - In the hall
Thursday 6th February 9:30-10:00am Year 2 - Hedgehog Class - In the Hall 
Thursday 6th February 3:00-3:15pm Year 4 Parent Workshop - In the hall
Friday 7th February 3:00-3:15pm Year 5 Parent Workshop - In the hall
Monday 10th February 3:30pm-7.00pm Parents Evening
Wednesday 12th February 3:30pm-5:30pm Parents Evening
Thursday 13th February Year 4 Trip to Winchester Cathedral

Friday 14th February INSET day - School closed to all pupils
Monday 17th February – Friday 21st February Half Term

Monday 24th February – First Day of Term

Safeguarding Notices

  
 
 

As we dive into the festive season, many of your children might be unwrapping
new devices like tablets, laptops, or gaming consoles! While these gifts can bring
lots of joy and entertainment, it’s important for your children to stay safe while
using them. Remember to set up parental controls to help monitor what content

is appropriate for your child. Teach your children to always stop and think
before clicking on links or download apps, and teach them to never share

personal information online. Make sure to have regular conversations with your
children about online safety and the importance of being kind to others on the

internet. Let’s enjoy our new gadgets responsibly this Christmas, and make sure
our online adventures are safe and fun!






